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Parent Child Centers are the Answer 
Legislative Platform 2018 
Increase Master Grant Funding for PCCs 
 
 
Parent Child Centers (PCCs) are a network of 15 community-based non-profit organizations, serving all of Vermont. 
The purpose of each PCC is to provide support and education to families with young children. We use the 
Strengthening Families Protective Factors Framework with the goal to help all Vermont families get off to a healthy start, 
promote well-being and build on family strengths.  
 

Critical Need: Increased funding for Parent Child Centers 
 
The PCCs deliver critical & essential state services to families with young children.  
 
Parent Child Center staff wages and benefits are continually 30% below market 
rates to comparable positions in education and state government. If PCCs are 
expected to continue to provide high quality state services, PCC wages and 
benefits must sustain the highly skilled people who do the work. 
 
PCCs now have a Master grant that adheres to the Sec. E.300.4 of the 2015 
Budget Bill: Human Services; Improving Grants Management for Results-Based 
Programs. The Master Grant increases efficiency and clearly identifies Results 
Based Accountability population outcomes and program performance measures. 
However, the Master Grant does not adequately fund the state services that it 
requires the PCCs to deliver. 

 

Master Grant funding must increase by $8,000,000 
to close the salary and funding gap. 

Total PCC Master Grant funding must be $10,000,000. 
 

 
 
Research has proven that prevention services targeted at reducing 
and treating ACEs can dramatically reduce long term health care 
costs. The PCCs use a family-centered, multi-generational, strength-
based approach that both treats and prevents ACEs in families. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

VT Parent Child Center Network – Joe Ferrada, Chair - 802-498-5944 / josephf@fcwcvt.org  
Amy Shollenberger – 802-793-1114 / amy@action-circles.com 

 

 

PARENT CHILD CENTERS = RESULTS 
The mission of the Vermont Parent Child Center Network is to provide children, youth and families 

with strength based, holistic and collaborative services across Vermont with a focus on early childhood 
education and prevention services. The Network provides leadership, support and advocacy on behalf 

of its membership and in collaboration with key partners to achieve the best outcomes for families. 
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ADDISON COUNTY PARENT CHILD CENTER 
Donna Bailey, Co-Director / Sue Bloomer, Co-Director 
126 Monroe Street, PO Box 646, Middlebury, VT 05753 
802-388-3171 
Email: dbailey@addisoncountypcc.org & 
sbloomer@addisoncountypcc.org  
 
EARLY EDUCATION SERVICES/WINDHAM CTY 
Debra Gass, Director 
130 Birge Street, Brattleboro, VT  05301 
802-254-3742 or 800-427-3730 
Email: dgass@wsesu.org  
 
FAMILY CENTER OF NORTHWESTERN VT 
Amy Johnson, Program Manager 
Children, Youth & Families Division 
Northwestern Counseling & Support Services 
130 Fisher Pond Road, St. Albans, VT  05478 
802-393-6586 
Email: amy.johnson@ncssinc.org  
 
FAMILY CENTER OF WASHINGTON CTY 
Claire Kendall and Joe Ferrada, Co-Directors 
383 Sherwood Drive, Montpelier, VT  05602 
802-262-3292, exts. 151 & 126 
Emails: clairek@fcwcvt.org & josephf@fcwcvt.org  
 
THE FAMILY PLACE 
Nancy Bloomfield, Executive Director 
319 US Route 5 South, Norwich, VT  05055 
802-649-3268 ext. 142 or 800-639-0039 
Email: nancyb@the-family-place.org  
 
LAMOILLE FAMILY CENTER 
Scott Johnson, Director 
480 Cady’s Falls Road, Morrisville, VT  05661 
802-888-5229 x 124 
Email: sjohnson@lamoillefamilycenter.org  
 
LUND  
Courtney Farell, Director Child & Family Services 
76 Glen Road, PO Box 4009, Burlington, VT  05406 
802-864-7467 
Email: courtneyf@lundvt.org  
 
MILTON FAMILY COMMUNITY CENTER 
Vikki Patterson, Director 
23 Villemaire Lane, PO Box 619, Milton, VT  05468 
802-893-1457 
Email: vpatterson@miltonfamilycenter.org  
 
THE JANET S. MUNT FAMILY ROOM 
Josh Miller, Executive Director 
20 Allen Street, Burlington, VT 
802-862-2121 
Email: joshmiller39@gmail.com   
 

NEKCA/PARENT CHILD CENTER NORTH 
Kathy Metras, Director 
PO Box 346, Newport, VT  05855 
802-334-7316 
Email: kmetras@nekcavt.org  
 
NEKCA/PARENT CHILD CENTER SOUTH 
Jan Rossier, Director 
115 Lincoln Street, St. Johnsbury, VT  05819-2449 
802-748-6040 
Email: janleerossier@hotmail.com  
 
ORANGE COUNTY PARENT CHILD CENTER 
Mary Ellen Otis and Emily Marshia, Co-Directors 
693 VT Route 110, Tunbridge, VT  05077 
802-685-2264 
Email: maryellen@orangecountypcc.org 
& emily@orangecountypcc.org 
 
RUTLAND COUNTY PARENT CHILD CENTER 
Mary Zigman, Executive Director / Madeline Denis 
61 Pleasant Street, Rutland, VT  05701 
802-775-9711 
Email: mary.zigman@rcpcc.org & madeline.denis@rcpcc.org  
 
SPRINGFIELD AREA PARENT CHILD CENTER 
Christie Binzen, Interim Director 
6 Main Street, North Springfield, VT  05150 
802-886-5242 
Email: cbinzen@gmail.com  
 
SUNRISE FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER 
Lindsay Errichetto, Director 
244 Union Street, PO Box 1517, Bennington, VT  05201 
802-442-6934 
Email: lindsay@sunrisepcc.com  
 
 
 
Agency of Human Services Health Districts 
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